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The winning house this week is Blue House who may wear their own 

clothes on Monday. 

Commendation Awards 

Harley S 



Thomas M 

Bobby W 

Noah E 

Naomi C 

Luna WA 

George W 

Sammy T 

Joel C 

Alfie J 

Reception 

Happy New Year! It is great to have the children back and see them working so hard. In Maths, we 

enjoyed going on a number hunt and finding how many different ways we can show the numbers. We 

also looked at an aerial view of our school and discussed where minibeasts might live. We followed a 

map to locate the minibeasts that were hiding in our school grounds. 

 



 

 



 

KS1 

Happy New Year! We hope that everyone has had a lovely break and is ready for our new term. This term 

our topic is all about different creatures! You will receive an email with our spring newsletter which will 

tell you more about what your child will be learning in each subject this term.   

It was lovely to welcome the children back on Tuesday and we have had a great first week. We began the 

week by thinking about the season of winter, the weather we are likely to see and the changes in 

temperatures that occur. The children enjoyed sharing what activities they like to do in winter, and it is 

safe to say that we will all be very excited if we do get snow!  In RE we started our learning about the 

Jewish festival of Shabbat and thought about what we do on different days of the week. 



 

 



 

 



 

LKS2 

This week LKS2 have begun their new science topic, ‘States of Matter’. We begun by looking at a rock, a 

wooden table and some water and discussing ‘what is the same and what is different?’. We identified 

that the water is a liquid and the other two objects are solids, but we also had suggestions such as the 

table has been altered by humans and the others haven’t, or that they are all related to water because 

the rock has been shaped by water and the tree needs water to grow. After that, we worked on 

identifying solids, liquids and gases and grouping them accordingly. We then discussed what the 

difference was between these different states of matter and how water and solids will always keep the 

same volume but gas can spread out and cover much more space. 



 

 



 

UKS2 

Happy New Year to all the children and families in UKS2. We hope you had a lovely break.  

This week, we have ended our Anglo-Saxon/Viking topic by learning all about their beliefs. The children 

created a factfile of a chosen god or goddess which detailed their powers, appearance and any other 

characteristics. Finally, to summarise our learning, we took part in interactive Kahoot quizzes to really put 

our knowledge to the test! It was a tense time as the children battled for the spots on the podiums but a 

lot of fun was had by all!  



 

 



 

 



Girls Football Tournament 

We delighted to inform you of the commendable performance by our Girls' Football Team at the recent 

tournament. Nine dedicated players from Years 4 to 6 represented our school admirably in ten 

challenging matches against eleven other schools from Cheshire East.   Their display of teamwork, 

dedication, and sportsmanship was truly commendable. Thank you to the parents who were also able to 

attend, providing invaluable support from the sidelines. 

Congratulations to our girls for their outstanding representation of Lower Park School 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Policy Updates 

Following some statutory changes there are two updated policies on our website, these are;- 

Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy 

Parental Behaviour Policy 

PTA 

Quiz Night - Friday 9th February  

Your PTA will be hosting a Quiz Night with games and a raffle on Friday, 9th February at the Davenport 

Golf Club off Middlewood Road. Quiz tickets are £5 per person (limited tickets available), raffle tickets are 

£1 each. Come on your own or as a team of up to eight. Cash bar with bar snacks. Get your ticket(s) from 

the School's office from Wednesday 17th January. 



 

Drama Club 

There are still some places available at the drama club which is now open to all.  



 

Dates for the diary 

 

Diary dates for Spring 2023 

Thursday 1st February – Year 6 parents SAT’s meeting from 5.00pm 

Thursday 1st February – KS2 movie night –to register your interest please complete the survey on school 

spider, to determine whether this event will go ahead 



Friday 2nd February - NSPCC Number Day  

Tuesday 6th February - Safer Internet Day 

Friday 9th February – PTA Quiz Night, Davenport Golf Club  

Tuesday 13th February  - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 14th - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 6th March – Yr 3/4 (MC) morning visit to Quarry Bank Mill 

Thursday 7th March - KS1 visit to Yeshurun Hebrew Congregation (morning visit) 

Friday 8th March – Year 3 (RC) morning visit to Quarry Bank Mill 

                                 - Year 4 (AS) afternoon visit to Quarry Bank Mill 

11th-15th March – Science Week 



Community noticeboard 

 

 



 



 


	Contents:
	The winning house this week is Blue House who may wear their own clothes on Monday.
	Commendation Awards
	Reception
	KS1
	LKS2
	UKS2
	Girls Football Tournament
	Policy Updates
	PTA
	Drama Club
	Dates for the diary
	Community noticeboard

